
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 00:09:23

Dear Sir or Madam,
I am very concerned about the response generated to the above.
There are no significant alterations in your response,cheaper,viable, alternatives have not been examined and
there is, in your own admission, an acknowledgement that significant adverse impact remains.
This is a unique site in the world!  Sacred to our ancestors and a source of worldwide awe, you must respect this
and preserve this,not desecrate it.
Sincerely,
Susan Lee.




